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Good afternoon,

Regarding the August 23 letter referenced below, please be aware that the company
has regularly taken the initiative to communicate with town officials on a wide
variety of issues related to water service. Statements in the letter misinterpret
information provided to the Hampton Select Board concerning the current drought,
which should not be interpreted as a comprehensive summary of the company’s long
term supply and demand management program. Being a multi-town water system
utilizing State-owned water resources, the company incorporates supply and
demand management evaluations into its long range planning. The possibility of
connecting the Wiggin Way subdivision is a matter under discussion, but has been
following appropriate DES and PUC procedures.

Any specific questions may be directed to me at the number below.

Thank

Carl McMorran, li En.
Opera tions Manager
Aquarion Wa ter Company ofNew Hampshire
603-926-3319 ext 116


